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CIRCULAR 
 

 

 

 

This is to inform that there will be a break (holidays) for the 2020 admission 

batch of B.Tech. students from 11
th

 May 2021 (after completion of First 

Periodical Assessment) and their classes will resume on Monday, 24
th
  May 2021.  

 

During this break, the students are not to be given any academic work (no viva 

must be conducted either during this period).  

 

The department Chairs/Vice-Chairs may arrange to kindly communicate this 

announcement to the concerned students.  

 

                                          
                        Dr. Sriram Devanathan 

               Principal  
 

 

Copy to: 

 Chairs, HoDs & Vice-Chairs 

 Academic Coordinator 

 DCoE 

 File 
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